2004-0508
METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ORDINANCE 2004-0508

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council of King County, Washington, will hold a public hearing in the Council Chamber, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington on November 15, 2004, at 1:30 p.m.  to consider Proposed Ordinance 2004-0508 relating to the fee for consolidated site review of single-family residential development.

The full text of this ordinance will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W-1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104, telephone 206-296-1020.  It is available on the Internet at http://www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.

DATED November 3, 2004 at Seattle, Washington.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

